
June 2, 2022 

Hi. I had some questions and comments about the redevelopment at Centennial mall. 

-I think this is a great location for building some higher density housing, but how much 
of it is going to be affordable for lower income people? 

-A lot of people in the area shop in the grocery store, which is to be removed in a future 
phase. The next closest one is 2 km away. Is it possible to require the developer to build 
a new grocery store at the base of one of the condo towers? 

-The plan seems to be for mostly single bedroom condos. Is there really a need for so 
many? I would think that more “family sized” homes with multiple bedrooms would be 
needed. 

Thanks, 

Lee-Ann Cowan 

 

Brampton 

 

 


